
‘Being With Big Feelings’ is focused on supporting 

parents to better understand the emotional world of 

their children. This program is being run in 

partnership with Relationships Australia SA and

the Renmark Children’s Centre. 

When:  Commencing Wednesday, February 14 for 4 weeks. 

Where: Renmark Children’s Centre 

Time: 1pm - 3pm (every Wednesday) 

Cost: Free 

To book in or find out more please contact Sarah at the 

Renmark Children’s Centre on 85866063 




